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                                                                                                                                     8th November 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We first wrote to you in February this year to explain that over the past few years, the governors and the senior leaders have been monitoring carefully the number of children joining our school, particularly in the Reception classes. In common with many schools across Northamptonshire, we have seen a sharp decline in these numbers and we made the decision that a reduction in our Pupil Admission Number (PAN) would enable us to provide more effectively for the children in our school.  

Following our letter in February the Local Authority entered a consultation process.  Through no fault of the school, the process was not completed in time to be implemented for the start of this academic year. 

We are again working with the Local Authority and are consulting on our admission arrangements for 2023.  

This process will start on Monday 8th November ending on Sunday 19th December 2021. 

If parents wish to comment on this process they are able to do so following this link 

 HYPERLINK "https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/school-admissions" \h School admissions | North Northamptonshire Council (northnorthants.gov.uk) 

 HYPERLINK "https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/school-admissions" \h and  select “School Admission Arrangements”.  

If you would prefer to contact the school directly please email Lpeet@thrapston.net with the subject heading admissions arrangements for 2023. 

Our admissions arrangements document for 2023 can be found on our website following this link https://www.thrapston-primary.northants.sch.uk/page/?title=Admissions&pid=17
Yours sincerely  

Mrs Pauline Turner                                                                                   Mrs Fiona McGill  

Headteacher  
  
  
  
  
  
    Chair of Governors  
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